
• FPL. 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 

August 12,2016 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 160001-EI 

Scott A. Goorland 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5633 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
Email: scott.goorland@fpl.com 

FPL's Request for Confidential Classification 
(Audit No. 16-020-4-1) 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

FPL has identified an incorrect workpaper in Exhibit B to its Request for Confidential 
Classification for Audit No. 16-020-4-1 that was flied on June 29, 2016. Accordingly, FPL 
encloses for filing Confidential Workpaper 45-5/1-2. FPL requests that you please replace this 
workpaper in Exhibit Band return to FPL the workpaper that was filed on June 29. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding tllis filing. 

Enclosure 
cc: parties of record (w/o exhibit) 

5308368 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Sincerely, 

s/ Scott A. Goorland 
Scott A. Goorland 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED AUG 12, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06551-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



REDACTED VERSION OF CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS 

Fuel Audit Workpaper Number 45-5/1-2 

[Page 1] 

Transport Charges 




